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This just in from the NY Times:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission said a June breaker fire at the 478-
megawatt Fort Calhoun nuclear plant was of “high safety significance,”
increasing work the Omaha Public Power District (OPPD) must complete before
the troubled unit can restart.

The NRC’s preliminary “red” safety violation, the agency’s most serious
classification, is the second for a U.S. reactor in as many years…

Fort Calhoun shut 11 months ago for a month-long refueling that had to be
extended when rising flood water from the Missouri River surrounded the site.. .

This does seem to support Steve’s thesis that the industry is unlikely to enjoy a renaissance
any time soon.

http://www.nytimes.com/reuters/2012/03/13/us/13reuters-utilities-oppd-fortcalhoun.html?_r=1&hp
http://legalplanet.wordpress.com/2012/03/13/betting-on-the-nuclear-renaissance/

